A Warm Welcome to Rabbitstick Session 37
Dear Friends,
The Rabbitstick staff and I are looking forward to welcoming you to Rabbitstick Session 37, this September 14-20, 2025, near beautiful Rexburg, Idaho.
Rabbitstick is a 400-acre slice of nature nestled along the serene Henry’s Fork of the Snake River.  It’s the perfect place to reconnect with the land, and most importantly, with each other. 
That’s what Rabbitstick is all about—being together with friends that feel like family.  It’s the camaraderie and shared moments that keep us grounded when life gets overwhelming.  So, why not “unplug” from the relentless news cycles and spend a week with us in the peaceful outdoors?
People from around the world come to share in the wisdom of our fantastic and accomplished instructors who are here to guide and empower you with a deep understanding of the ancient arts, from crafting tools and building shelters to tracking and identifying wildlife.  Whether you’re a beginner or more seasoned in your skills, the days are filled with exciting classes that range from easy to more challenging, all designed to increase your knowledge and ability.
Once again, the children’s program offers younger generations an opportunity to learn and grow in a supportive and hands on environment.  It’s an amazing time for kids to connect with nature and develop important outdoor skills.  This is also a wonderful chance to encourage their self-esteem and confidence as they interact with others.
Evenings are a time for community and fun, with plenty of options to enrich your experience, sometimes with seminars, slide shows or demonstrations.  Our “Trade Blanket” is always a favorite, where participants bring and trade primitive items—a perfect way to exchange goods.  Maybe you’ll even discover hidden treasures from your own home to trade!
On Wednesday night, there is often a seminar or an optional trip to the local hot springs, where you can relax and unwind in the warm water.  Or, for the more hardy or adventurous, take a swim in the cold river.  We also have a sauna at Rabbitstick!  Don’t forget your bathing suit.

But the true highlight of the week happens on Thursday night—"Mask Night”!  It’s an evening of celebration, music, and dancing around the massive bonfire.  Don your most creative costume or paint your face, and join the rhythm of the drums as you move and celebrate until late in the night.  If you’re feeling shy, don’t worry—wearing a mask means you can be anonymous, and it’s the perfect opportunity to ask anyone to join you.  You won’t want to miss this magical and liberating evening!
If you are eagerly anticipating a week of connection, learning and unforgettable memories, please don’t miss this opportunity to join us.  Registrations are limited, so make your plans early!
Hugs, Janet Snyder (Camp Mom)
















